


2

Due to vulnerability on the road network, equestrians must risk assess, when best to travel, therefore our presence 
is not noticed and presumed sometimes by local councils as not existing. 
  
Due to funding cuts on our public rights of Way and reduced maintenance we have sort to encourage local 
equestrian groups to liaise and partnership with other organisations, Prow, highways, community councils to assist. 
  
https://www.bhs.org.uk/ More info from our site and I am happy to provide more data. 
  
Cofion cynnes/ kind regards 
Helen 
Access Field Officer for Wales. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

Helen Donnan 
Access Field Officer, Wales 
 
The British Horse Society 
 

  
 

Telephone:  
Mobile:  
Email: 
Website: www.bhs.org.uk   

 
Right now, hundreds of horses are being rescued from a life of mistreatment, cruelty, and neglect. Our 
Second Chance project rehomes horses who have suffered an unhappy past, giving them a second chance to 
rest, recover and rediscover a better life at one of our BHS Approved Centres. Our centres are home to BHS-
qualified professionals who are equipped with the understanding, patience, skills, and knowledge needed to 
assist and rehabilitate those horses in desperate need.  
 
Without your help and our brilliant riding schools, these horses face an uncertain future. 
 
Donate today to help give neglected horses a second chance here.  

 

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or individuals to whom it is 
addressed. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent 
those of The British Horse Society or associated companies. If you are not the intended recipient be advised 
that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of 
this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender. The British 
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Horse Society is an Appointed Representative of SEIB Insurance Brokers Ltd, who are authorised and 
regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority. 




